
 

ATTENTION AMERICAN INDIANS AND ALASKA 

NATIVES LIVING IN ARIZONA 
 

 

If you have questions about voter registration or a problem while voting during the 

PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE ELECTION, please call for help from a trained volunteer! 

 
 

This is a toll free Non-Partisan Voting Rights helpline: 
 

1-888-777-3831 

 

ELECTION DAY IS MARCH 17, 2020 

EARLY VOTING HAS ALREADY STARTED 

 
 

How Do I Vote in the Presidential Preference Election? 

• You must be registered to vote. Only the Arizona Democratic Party is having a preference election so 

you must be registered with that party to vote in the preference election.  

• You will need to bring identification to vote early in person or at the polls on election day. You do not need 

identification if you are voting by mail.  

o Tribal IDs are a valid form of identification when voting. If your Tribal ID has a photo and an 

address that reasonably matches the address that you are registered to vote at then you are entitled 

to a standard ballot. If your Tribal ID does not have a photo/address on it then you are entitled to a 

provisional ballot. This ballot will be counted once the county verifies that you are registered to 

vote and you voted at the correct poling location.  

• You can drop off your mail in ballot at any polling location on election day as long as that polling location 

is in the county where you are registered to vote. Your mail in ballot must be received by 7:00 p.m. on 

March 17 so mail in your ballot days in advance to ensure the post office gets it to your county elections 

department on time.  

• Check to make sure you are registered, check your address or update your address at 

https://voter.azsos.gov/VoterView/RegistrantSearch.do. 

• Check your polling location at https://my.arizona.vote/WhereToVote.aspx?s=individual.  
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